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Working with Couples

Workshop in Christchurch with Walter Logeman

Friday 21 and Saturday 22 March, 2025

This workshop is for health professionals to build on the work you already do and to gain
confidence and competence with family systems and couples. You will be invited to identify your
strengths and build on them to enhance your practice.

We use psychodramatic methods and principles to raise awareness of family systems and to
discover our learning questions. Then we learn together in action. We create a role play, literally an
intergenerational drama to where we practice and witness the impact of our interventions.

We will focus on the most significant relationships in the system. This may take the form of therapy
with a couple and possibly individual work with one partner in a relationship.

Walter Logeman

I am a Psychodramatist and a Psychodrama Trainer, Educator and Practitioner (TEP). I have a
postgraduate degree in social work, I’'m an Imago Relationship Therapist and a member of APANZ.
I work part time in private practice as a couple therapist, group worker and supervisor.

Times

Friday & Saturday
9:30 to 5:00 pm each day

Venue

Quaker Centre 217 Ferry Road. The entrance is off Nursery Road.




Fee

$460. Early bird fee: $400 if paid before 1 March.
Deposit: $120 to secure a place.

Enrolment

To enrol, please email me, walter @psybernet.co.nz.
The workshop has a maximum of 12 places. Please pay online at 03-0802-0058343-000.

About the psychodrama community and all psychodrama workshops in Canterbury-Westland
https://canterbury.aanzpa.org

What past participants say about their experience

After the workshop I felt enthusiastic to renew my a couple therapy practice. - Louise
I will be working with more confidence with couples.

That workshop was like being in a movie about a relationship. We could see what worked as we
experimented.

2025

More Working with Couples events are planned for 2025

3 — 14 June.
15— 16 August
14 — 15 November
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